
PUBLIC NOTICE 

 

Foundation for Louisiana Students 

3113 Valley Creek Dr 

Baton Rouge, LA 70808 

 

NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Board Retreat Meeting  

of the Foundation for Louisiana Students is scheduled to meet Saturday, June 25, 2022. 

The Board Retreat Meeting will begin at 9 am, Saturday, June 25, 2022. 

To join the meeting in person: 

3838 West Lakeshore Dr 

Baton Rouge, LA 70808 

Abell Conference Room 

 

Reasonable efforts will be made to assist and accommodate persons with a disability. Please 

contact Sandra Walriven at 225-421-2948 or via email swalriven@uview.academy 


